UPR of Qatar
Delegation of Tajikistan

We welcome Delegation of Qatar.
We note Government of Qatar efforts to review and develop its legislation with a view to promoting and protecting human rights, both by amending existing laws and by issuing new ones.
Bearing in the mind that international cooperation is important tool in strengthening international peace and security, we welcome context of the Qatar National Vision 2030 where the State is eager to pursue its contribution in reaching these goals and to fulfil its international obligations. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We welcome Qatar measures to protect and promote the rights of migrant workers prior to recruitment. In this regard, technical cooperation agreement with ILO is crucial in improving the system of wage protection, improving the system of inspection, occupational safety and health, improving working conditions and procedures for engaging workers; and strengthening safeguards against forced labour, prosecuting those responsible and giving a voice to workers.
Thank you.


